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Comments: The plans for the Blackwater proposal seem vague and without a well-thought out plan.  That is very

disturbing when our Daniel Boone Forest is such a valuable resource for the betterment of our environment.  

 

At a time when forests are more important than ever and our water resources invaluable, it is unfair and

irresponsible to use this forest when so little of our Kentucky land has been preserved. There has been too much

evidence in this state of reckless use of resources, and it is too late, after the fact, to correct the damage.  

 

If the forestry service honestly believes that some logging will be beneficial, then the public needs a detailed plan

that shows minimal damage to the forest.  

 

I hate to be political, but it seems to me these vague plans are just more evidence of the Trump administration's

lack of respect for any protection of our environment. We deserve better than that, and I hope the forestry service

will do what is best for our forest and our state.   

      


